
APPENDIX 6 

 

 

PEDESTRIAN HEART GAS MAIN REVIEW GROUP 

 

12TH APRIL, 2006 

 

PRESENT -  Councillor Haszeldine (in the Chair); Councillors Francis, Johnson, Lewis, 

Maddison, Richmond and Ruck 

 

APOLOGIES – Councillors Hutchinson, F.S. Robson and S.Robson, Swainston, Wilson, 

Walker 

 

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE – Mr Smith, member of the public 

 

The Review Group received a presentation from the Director of Development and 

Environment on the background to the Pedestrian Heart Gas Main issue.   

 

Discussion ensued on the complexity of the services which were mapped underground, 

the installation, over the last 200 years of the majority of the utility services; the 

responsibility of service providers to record service locations and accuracy; and various 

pieces of work which were being done nationally into underground utility network 

mapping. 

 

A site visit to the area concerned also took place. 

 

IT WAS AGREED – That Members consider who it would wish to speak to as part of its 

investigations and why and forward those details to the Officers. 


